
Report of the Operations Division 
 

A. Spoke with Don Smith.  Don indicated that he would be available to help in the 
transition to a new Equipment Manger. 

 
B. Looking into the temporary storage of the PVS equipment at Overlee.  This would 

allow us time to inspect and inventory the equipment. 
 

C. Investigating new platform possibilities for Lee District pool. (Will submit 
proposal to BOD week of October 6) 

 
D. Outlined goals for the Operation Division (will be provided at October BOD 

Meeting) 
 

E. New Business – solicit feedback of Operations goals. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Karl Hellmann 
Operations Division Vice Chair  
   


